
                 WOODCREEK PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION  
                              GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING  
                                                      MINUTES  
 
                                                   April 20, 2013  
 
 
President Sumter called the meeting to order at 10am.  
 
A count of property owners present was conducted and it was determined that there was 
not a quorum of members present at the call to order.  
 
President Sumter announced that a formal meeting would not be held at this time and all 
actionable items on the agenda would be held over until the next general meeting in July. 
 
An informational meeting was held covering items listed on the agenda. The general 
discussion was completed at 12 noon. 
 
A video recording of the discussion is available for view in the WPOA offices. 
 
Respectfully submitted Merry Merian, secretary 
 


